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Jamey
 
I am submitting my request that the Community Planning Development Services require the
applicant of CU-23-00003 to complete a critical areas report by hiring a qualified biologist and
providing WDFW with the opportunity to review and comment on the report.
In their comment letter, Washington State Fish and Wildlife have requested that this critical areas
report be done before the County approves CU-23-00003. As a concerned neighbor and citizen, I
want to make sure that WDFW is able to have this report to properly evaluate the critical areas on
site and their impacts to fish and wildlife habitat, and I would like to review it as well.
Here is a link to the WDFW letter for referral:
https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/uploads/cds/land-use/Conditional%20Use%20Permits/CU-23-
00003%20Fowler%20Creek%20Guest%20Ranch/WDFW%20comments%20on%20CU-23-
00003%20Fowler%20Creek%20Guest%20Ranch%20to%20CDS.pdf
 
Thank you for your consideration,
Diane Berge
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